

## Community Action Network - Health Resource Fair

Dear Prospective Vendor/Exhibitor:

March 23, 2022

The Healthy Start Tyler Community Action Network (CAN) is hosting a Health Resource Fair event on Saturday, April 30, 2022, at 501 W. 32<sup>nd</sup> St. Tyler, TX 75702. Please accept our invitation to partner with us in this meaningful event. The goal of this event is to connect with families in our community and provide awareness of the services and resources in the community.

This event is free. It's an opportunity for community partners to introduce their services/organization to the community and connect with them on an individual basis. We're requesting that you provide informational brochures, and free samples/giveaways. If you cannot attend as a vendor, we invite you to donate a door prize or volunteer at the event.

Thanks for your consideration to partner with us in this meaningful event.

Business/Organization Name	Contact Person
Phone Number	Email
Website	_
Description of Services to be presented:	
I will set up a table and provide information/ giveawa	ys (tables and chairs provided)
I will donate a door prize (please let us know if you ne	eed someone to pick up the door prize from you)
I cannot participate this year, but I'll donate items	
I cannot participate this year, but keep me on your lis	st for next year

Please email forms to bl2493@bcfs.net by April 22, 2021

For more information, contact or Beth Langley 903-258-2981or Quanisha Dearman 903-780-6043

**BCFS HHS-Healthy Start Tyler** 

112 E. Line St. Ste. #300

Tyler, TX 75702